
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION OF THE STATE OF 
MISSOURI 

 
Sarah Nangle,                                                 ) 

) 
Complainant, ) 

) 
v.                                                          ) File No. WC-2021-0227 

) 
Missouri-American Water Company,           ) 

) 
Respondent. ) 

 
 

JOINT NOTICE OF SETTLEMENT AND MOTION TO DISMISS 
 

Comes now Missouri-American Water Company (“MAWC” or “Company) and Sarah 

Nangle (“Complainant” or “Ms. Nangle”) and file a Notice of Settlement and Motion to Dismiss 

to the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Commission”) and in support states as follows: 

1. On January 19, 2021, Sarah Nangle (“Complainant” or “Ms. Nangle”), filed a Complaint 

against MAWC asserting that there was an amount at issue. 

2. On March 31, 2023, the Commission issued an Order Establishing Procedural Schedule 

setting the hearing on July 21, 2023. 

3. On July 13, 2023, MAWC and Ms. Nangle came to a settlement that resolves this 

Complaint.  

4. Ms. Nangle has reviewed this document and agreed to have counsel for MAWC file it 

with the Commission on behalf of both Complainant and MAWC.   

Wherefore Ms. Nangle asks that this matter be dismissed.  

 
 
 
 
 



Respectfully submitted, 
 
MISSOURI-AMERICAN WATER COMPANY  
 
/s/ Rachel L. Niemeier    
Rachel Niemeier, #56073  
Corporate Counsel  
Missouri-American Water Company  
727 Craig Road  
St. Louis, MO 63141  
(314) 996-2390 (telephone)  
rachel.niemeier@amwater.com 
  
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
The undersigned certifies that a true and correct copy of the foregoing document was sent 

by electronic mail or U.S. Mail on July 17, 2022, to the following:  
 
Office of the Staff Counsel  Office of the Public Counsel  
Governor Office Building  Governor Office Building  
Jefferson City, MO 65101  Jefferson City, MO 65101  
staffcounselservice@psc.mo.gov  opcservice@opc.mo.gov  

 

Sarah Nangle 
11 Lake Forest Drive 
Richmond Heights, MO 63117 
sarahnangle@hotmail.com 
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